

Dear Congressional Representative or Ambassador Craft,
As your constituent I am asking you to support: 
1. The UN Secretary-General’s call for a Global Ceasefire that was unanimously adopted and endorsed by the UN Security Council on 7/1/20 according to the UN’s website. Thus far there has been no mention of this Security Council vote on national TV, radio, newspapers, etc. Additionally, wars and conflicts continue in many countries. I would appreciate your encouraging the U.S. Mission to the U.N. to directly engage all member nations to sign the Secretary-General’s Global Ceasefire and to work directly at the UN with those nations embroiled in violent conflicts to support this UN Global Ceasefire during this time of global pandemic.
2. Additionally, in a press release on the UN’s website, 7/6/20, it was stated that the UN General Assembly “confirmed that the Olympic Truce will now be observed from 16 July to 12 Sept. 2021.” We ask that you work with the U.S. Mission to the UN to initiate the process of extending this two-month 2021 Olympic Truce by 10 months to give humanity its first one-year global ceasefire. It is estimated that humanity will experience a million deaths from COVID-19 by the end of 2020. With no vaccine until possibly sometime in 2021, humanity needs a year-off to deal with this deadly global pandemic. One year of Olympic spirit spread globally is needed by humanity to beat this pandemic. 
If one or both of these goals were attained, goals embraced in the UN Preamble, it would be a fabulous outcome for all of us especially while celebrating the UN’s 75th anniversary. The trillions of dollars saved by the world’s militaries during these ceasefires could be used to push the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals substantially forward while helping those now afflicted by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
I look forward to hearing from you regarding your success in this urgent, historical endeavor.
Respectfully,
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